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Dear Friends and Neighbors, 
 
Next month we celebrate our city’s 68th birthday with our annual Founder’s Day event at Clark Henry 
Park! Founder’s Day will be held on Saturday, April 13th from 4:30pm until 9:30pm, so make plans 
now to attend. As in prior years, most of the activities will be free to everyone, but there will be some 
additional activities such as inflatables and amusement rides available to those who have purchased 
wristbands for the event. Information on purchasing wristbands can be found on the city’s website 
(jerseyvillagetx.com) or by calling the Parks and Recreation Department at (713) 466-2174. 
 
I continue to hear from residents who are very excited about the new golf course clubhouse nearing 
completion. While we have not yet set a date for the grand opening of the new clubhouse, we’re 
currently on track to open sometime in April. Keep an eye out for an announcement in the coming 
weeks! 
 
I am happy to announce that the previously announced app to allow residents to track their water 
consumption in real-time has been launched. Neptune My360 will allow residents to set usage alerts 
and water budgets to better understand how their water consumption may impact their upcoming 
water bill. There is a link on the city website with instructions on how to sign up for this free app and 
use it to keep tabs on your home’s water consumption. With warmer weather around the corner, I 
encourage everyone to take advantage of this very useful tool. 
 
Finally, while our city staff continues to work on revising the water and sewer rates to address some 
of the concerns residents expressed regarding the current rate structures, city council took steps to 
reduce the potential financial impact on homes without a second meter for irrigation. Wastewater 
charges for residential customers will now be capped at 12,000 gallons of wastewater usage, 
regardless of the amount of water consumed. While single meters residents will still see higher bills 
compared to comparable high consumption dual meter residents, this will help to close the gap 
somewhat until the new rate structure is ready. 
 
 
 
Your neighbor, 
 
 
 
 
Bobby Warren 
Mayor 


